THE VOICE OF CENTRAL WASHINGTON

ELLENSBURG,WASHINGTON

January 23, 1953

Mr. Norman L. Maguire
434 Meple Street NE
Albuguerque, New liemico

Dear Mr, Maguire:

Received your report of reception of KXLE.
Your report corresponds to our statiolis log.
We have reception reports from some 31 states,
Alaska, several Canadian provinces, and Hewail,
and New Zealand.

¥ou are the second from New liexico. Thanks for
your report.

Sincerely,

Qe € Branne

Darrel K. Burns
Chief Engineer

DKB/mk



